








Appendix D 

Aston Planning Committee Speech notes 

 

My name is Jonathan Ede and I am Managing Director of the applicant, Builders Ede, and 

our head office is in Witney. We have developed a number of sites throughout West 

Oxfordshire and I have probably spoken to a number of you before. 

We originally purchased the site earlier this year, having previously completed a nice 

development of 5 houses on North Street in Aston a few years ago, which was well received 

by both the locals and the purchasers. This is another excellent opportunity where we feel 

we can enhance the area and transform a run-down site into a very attractive new 

development.  

Mr. Shaw has written a very full and detailed report, for which I thank him for. I feel that 

there is little I need to add, other than to point out that we have reduced the proposed 

square footage from both the originally approved and our previous application, in addition 

to amending the road access and layout. We agreed this approach with Mr. Shaw at a 

constructive meeting when we also proposed the 106 payment in lieu of affordable housing.  

Despite the Government’s new planning guidance saying that we wouldn’t have to pay any 

106 payments, we did metaphorically “shake hands” on this amount. Furthermore, it should 

be noted that we do want to get on with the site, as the existing buildings are deteriorating 

by the day. In light of this, we are willing to honour our commitment to this payment. 

Add comment here about parking (that we are willing to work with them and with Mr. Shaw 

to find a suitable compromise if required) if the Parish Council speak. 

Thank you for your time. 
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